Blamire, Susan

From: Lisa Zervakis

Sent: Saturday, May 7, 2022 3:15 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 1915 Cumberland Road

Hi there, | live at 1617a Burgess Road and will be a neighbour to this development. | like the general concept of this
development especially the pond but | just want to emphasize that | hope as many trees will be kept as possible.The
trees are very beneficial as homes for wildlife, for climate change and for just being themselves and improving the
neighbourhood.

Thanks!, Lisa Zervakis



